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INVITATION FROM THE MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF CHILE TO THE 

CHAIR OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO PARTICIPATE IN THE “HEMISPHERIC COMMEMORATION OF THE TENTH ANNIVERSARY OF THE INTER-AMERICAN DEMOCRATIC CHARTER AND RENEWAL OF THE COMMITMENT OF THE 

AMERICAS TO DEMOCRACY”
MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS

GOVERNMENT OF CHILE

July 5, 2011

His Excellency
Ambassador Jorge Skinner-Klee

Chair of the Permanent Council of the

  Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

Excellency:


This year, the countries of the Americas celebrate the tenth anniversary of the adoption of the Inter-American Democratic Charter.


In this context, we are pleased to invite you to participate, in your capacity as Chair of the OAS Permanent Council, in the Hemispheric Commemoration of the Tenth Anniversary of the Inter-American Democratic Charter and Renewal of the Commitment of the Americas to Democracy.  The event will be held on September 3 and 4, 2011, in the city of Valparaiso, Chile.


On behalf of the President of the Republic of Chile, His Excellency Sebastián Piñera, Echenique, and on our own behalf, we would like to invite you to participate in this meeting, in the planned round tables and other activities envisaged therein. Please find the program attached hereto.


Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Alfredo Moreno Charme

Minister of Foreign Affairs of Chile
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